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It is time to return to in person voting and requiring identification at the polls. There is 

tremendous distrust of the mail in election system in Oregon. Many voters have 

become disenchanted with the system and heavily distrust the results. Another thing 

to consider is that with the possibility of federal elections requiring identification it 

would seem like a good time to get back to in person voting. By getting this system in 

order now Oregon will be ready for the next federal election should the requirement 

be in place. Waiting for all of the fighting and lawsuits to end will not give Oregon time 

to prepare adequately. It seems prudent to get back to basics.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 


